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13 April 2022 

IPC Membership Call follow-up 

Dear Paralympic friends, 

Thank you for your time and participation in the post-Governing Board IPC 

Membership calls last week. We wanted to follow up with you regarding requests 

to share information on the NPC Ukraine Charitable Donation Fund, and on the 

Strategic Planning survey to members.  

1. NPC Ukraine Charitable Donation Fund

We write to inform you that NPC Ukraine has set-up a Charitable Donation Fund 

to which anyone can make a donation in USD, EUR or PLN.  Full details of the fund 

are on the next page of this letter. 

Due to the ongoing conflict, members of the NPC Ukraine delegation travelled to 

Poland following the Beijing 2022 Paralympic Winter Games.  Since then, some 

members have travelled back to Ukraine to be with friends and family, while some 

of the core team has travelled to Finland.  Thanks here must go to the NPCs of 

Poland and Finland for their outstanding support provided so far, in addition to 

the support of several other of our members. 

The Charitable Donation Fund has been established by NPC Ukraine.  Money 

raised through donations will be spent on the most immediate requirements which 

include travel, food, clothes, accommodation and medical supplies.  Currently 

more than 300 people, including many children with disabilities, are staying at the 

NPC Ukraine Training Centre in Western Ukraine after fleeing their homes. 
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The Charitable Donation Fund will also be used to pay for training and entry into 

major competitions for Ukrainian Para athletes.  It is testament to the courage of 

the delegation and the power of sport, that NPC Ukraine is still training its athletes 

to compete in major Para sport events later this year.  Any support International 

Federations can also provide Ukrainian athletes to compete in major events will 

be gratefully received by the NPC. 

The account details of the NPC Ukraine Charitable Donation Fund are as follows: 

CURRENCY - USD 

Recipient: NATIONAL SPORTS COMMITTEE FOR THE DISABLED OF UKRAINE 

Address: 42, ESPLANADNA STREET, OFFICE 813 

01023 KYIV, UKRAINE 

IBAN code: PL 08 1020 1068 0000 1002 0385 2381 

SWIFT: BPKOPLPW 

Bank details: PKO BANK POLSKI, BRANCH 6 IN WARSAW 

PULAWSKA STREET 15 

02-515 WARSAW, POLAND 

CURRENCY - EUR 

Recipient: NATIONAL SPORTS COMMITTEE FOR THE DISABLED OF UKRAINE 

Address: 42, ESPLANADNA STREET, OFFICE 813 

01023 KYIV, UKRAINE 

IBAN code: PL 03 1020 1068 0000 1202 0385 2373 

SWIFT: BPKOPLPW 

Bank details: PKO BANK POLSKI, BRANCH 6 IN WARSAW 

PULAWSKA STREET 15 

02-515 WARSAW, POLAND 

CURRENCY - PLN 

Recipient: NATIONAL SPORTS COMMITTEE FOR THE DISABLED OF UKRAINE 

Address: 42, ESPLANADNA STREET, OFFICE 813 

01023 KYIV, UKRAINE 

IBAN code: PL 95 1020 1068 0000 1402 0385 2365 

SWIFT: BPKOPLPW 

Bank details: PKO BANK POLSKI, BRANCH 6 IN WARSAW 

PULAWSKA STREET 15 

02-515 WARSAW, POLAND 

 

2. IPC Strategy 2023-2026 Member Survey 

Your important input on the 2023-2026 strategy development process will help 

shape the future of our Movement and ensure the IPC remains member-focussed. 

You received the link to complete the online survey on 5 April 2022. If you cannot 

locate this email, please check your spam folder. Should you still have difficulties 

locating the link, please let us know and we will support you. The deadline for your 
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organisation to submit their response to the member strategy survey is 19 April 

2022. 

Attached is the PDF version of the survey so you can circulate internally in your 

organisation to any relevant colleagues before submitting the online version of 

the survey. Please note that we can only accept one response per member.  

Should you have any questions, please d

Chief Membership and Impact Officer Kristina Molloy. 

Kind regards 

                 

 

Andrew Parsons 

President 

International Paralympic Committee 

Mike Peters 

Chief Executive Officer 

International Paralympic Committee 

 


